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1. Finally, if using paper files, please sign in to the secured side of the accreditation
website and under PLEAC-Only you may print a new set of labels. This will allow
you to set up a new set of file folders in preparation for your re-accreditation.

Thank you for being a part of this landmark program in Pennsylvania law enforcement. You
have the right to be very proud of your agency and I know you are. We at PCPA look forward to
continuing our work with you in the years to come with this and other programs that will assist in
the further professionalism of Pennsylvania law enforcement.

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have questions regarding your agency’s
accreditation. ‘

Sincerely,

s

Richard E. Hammon
Accreditation Program Coordinator
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